
From: Greg Johnson
To: Sophia Granchinho
Subject: RE: 15XN051-QE "Environmental Waste Processing Facility" project proposal re update
Date: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 9:15:17 AM

Sophia,

Thank you for the information. We are not planning to do any incineration at this time. Should
 it be decided to add incineration, then an amendment will be requested

Greg

Sent from my Nexus 6P

On Apr 6, 2016 10:12, Sophia Granchinho <sgranchinho@nirb.ca> wrote:

Hi Greg,

 

We are finalizing the board memo regarding your project proposal and I noticed that the
 scope of activities that Heather summarized did not include incineration.  Is QE planning on
 conducting incineration activities?

 

We hope to have a decision for this proposal by the earliest next week.

 

Regards,

 

Sophia Granchinho (  ), MSc., EP

Manager, Impact Assessment/ ,  

 

Nunavut Impact Review Board/   

Phone/  : (867) 857-2052

Email/ : sgranchinho@nirb.ca

 

From: Greg Johnson [mailto:gjohnson@qenv.ca] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 2:43 PM
To: 'Heather Rasmussen'
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